

Key Stage 2
Music lessons
are in full
swing this
half term, with children
now accessing flute and
clarinet lessons! Keep up
the good work everyone!



We are recruiting! Mr Leckey, our Chair of Governors, needs YOU!

Look out for Mrs Crilly's letter, if you think that you would like to have more of a say in how our school is run. Do you want to find out more about how the school budget is spent and want to make a difference to what your children are learning? Maybe being a parent Governor is the role for you!







The children in year 6 took part in a workshop this week, held by PCSO Karl Jolly. The children learnt about knife crime and staying safe as well as drugs and

alcohol and the risks of using them.

The children listened really well and asked excellent questions. PCSO Jolly will be joining us for 2 more workshops this term, including internet safety and hate crime.



Protect, care and invest to create a better borough



SOUTHWATER DROP IN



Every Wednesday 9.30am-12:30pm Southwater Library - children's section

- Advice and signposting
- Information on parenting/
- Support and guidance around accessing local community activities
- Family hubs information









FEBRUA

CTIVITIES:

Tuesday 13th February 10am-12noon Valentines Card Making Madeley Community Library @ The Anstice

Wednesday 14th February 10-11am Dodgeball 11-12noon Fencing 12-1pm Archery 1-2pm Parachute Games The Hub on the Hill, Sutton Hill

AGES 5-15vrs

Thursday 15th February 10:30am Book Reading - Bryher Mackenzie









Whole school weekly attendance this week is 87%

KS1 -

KS2 -

Miss Smallwood and Mrs Zaki 95.42%

Mrs Ellis 97.01%

Well done!

The on-time award was won by Miss Featherston's class this week!



Dates for your diary:	
Tues 6th Feb	EYFS Maths Stay & Learn Sessions
Tues 6th Feb	Safer Internet Day
Tues 6th Feb	Year 6 STAR workshops
Wed 7th Feb	Year 5 and 6 Stay and Learn
Wed 7th Feb	Year 5/6 Kwik Cricket competition
Thurs 8th Feb	Year 2 Books with Breakfast
Fri 9th Feb	LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

ClassDojo

If you have not yet signed up for 'Class Dojo' please speak to your child's teacher. This is a great way to keep in touch with school, have access to important

information and keep up to date with your child's learning!

All dates, information and school information is also available on our school website:

https://www.woodlands-sch.org.uk/